
fOREST GROVE, OIEGON 

Vice-President - Scott Pike 

Treasurer - David Laine 

1r. Gordon Bolton 
Alumni Director 
Pacific University 
Forest Grove, Oregon 

Dear Mr. Bolton, 

President - Jerry Jolley 

1967 - 1968 

Executive Secretary - Virginia Stretcher 

Senate Secretary - Patricia Boyd 

January 28,1~68 

I am pleased to inform you th t a unanimous vote of the Student 

Senate has officially changed the mascot of the Associated Students 

from''Ba,dgers" to the Pacific University "Boxers''. Having been endorsed 

by the students and administration as well as the alumni, this change 

will allow Boxer to truly serve his unique and rich traditional calling 

as "The Spirit of Pacific." 

~e are presently making plans for a ceremony to initate Boxer 

as our new mascot, and appropriately lay the loyal Benny Badger to 

rest. Any suggestions you may have for the ceremony would be greatly 

appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

r~ry~ 
. oPU President 

vs/JJ 


